





April 5, 2004

Mr. Muhammad Ali C/o Mr. Yank Barry Nassau, The Bahamas

Dear Mr. Ali,

On behalf of Bahamas Red Cross and the community we serve, I write to thank you and Mr. Yank Barry for your very generous support to our meals on wheels through your Vitapro Feeding programme.

I also wish to thank you and Mr. Yank Barry for donating a signed pair of boxing gloves and one of your prints, which were the most successful items, auctioned during the evening of the ball.

Again many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Marina C. Glinton (Mrs.)

Director General

